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4 January 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
STUDENT FINANCE PRESENTATION – WEDNESDAY 25 JANUARY 2023 – 6.00PM – MAIN HALL 
 
On Wednesday 25 January all Year 13 students will be having a student finance talk delivered by Chester 
University during their Life Programme session.  We feel it is really important for students to hear up to date 
and honest information regarding student finance, so that when the application process opens in February 2023, 
they can begin these applications with confidence.   
 
We appreciate that many of you may have been through this process before but believe the process may have 
changed for this coming year. 
 
Whether you have gone through the student finance process before or not, we would like to invite you to a 
similar presentation on the same evening, Wednesday 25 January, starting at 6.00pm in the Main Hall.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you then. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
H JENNINGS (Mrs) 
Assistant Headteacher – Head of Sixth Form 
 


